
April 30, 2019 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Affiliated Interest and Subsidiary Transaction Report 
WAC 480-90-264, WAC 480-100-264 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

In accordance with the requirements of WAC 480-90-264 and WAC 480-100-264, we are 
submitting the enclosed report of affiliated interest and subsidiary transactions for the year ended 
December 31, 2018, pertaining to Puget Sound Energy (“PSE” or “the Company”).  

A limited amount of information to be included in this report was not available at the time of 
filing and has been marked throughout the report.  This information will be submitted as soon as 
possible but no later than Friday, May 31, 2019. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (425) 462-3798. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Tyler Pavel 

Tyler Pavel 
Manager, Financial Reporting 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3798
tyler.pavel@pse.com

Attachment:  
NEW-PSE-2018-Affiliated-Interest-Subsidiary-Transaction-Report-(4-30-2019) 
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